
On behalf of XXXX, Medical Solutions plc, Nottingham UK and XXXX, TriPath Imaging Inc, 
Burlington NC, USA I wish to confirm receipt of your letter regarding guidance No 69 and 
confirm that we are happy with your decision to make the original guidance static. 
 
Regards 
Medical Solutions plc 
 


